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Home learning 

Please ensure you try do at least one home learning 

challenge a week. We have not had very many pictures 

sent in of the children’s work. Every day we check our 

emails with the children and award them 5 Dojo 

points for each completed piece of work.   

This week we are learning …..  

English This week in English we are going right back to basics. We are going to be doing lots of work on sentences. We will be learning how to 

write a sentence using a capital letter, finger space and full stop.  

Maths This week we are continuing with place value. We spent quite a long time last week on greater than, less than and equals to. It is really 

important at this stage we ensure the children have grasped a concept than rush through onto the next subject. The children are 

picking it up and beginning to produce written work.    

Phonics This week in phonics we are working in phase 3. We will be recapping the sounds sh, ch ,th , ng and practise reading, spelling and writing 

the tricky words me, be, and we.  

Handwriting  We are practising our handwriting every day now in our handwriting books. This week we are practising capital letters and numbers.  

Please practice e, u, r, h, b, f, l  at home.  

PE This week we are working on our ball control. The children will practise dribbling a ball around cones, kicking a ball at a target, throwing 

and rolling a ball at a target this will help their hand eye coordination and focus.   
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Handwriting 

Handwriting formation 

http://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/skyWriter/index.html 

PE 

PE is on Tuesday and Friday mornings. 
Coats 

Please ensure your child has a coat with them every day. We 

will be going out regardless of the weather. We are unable to 

provide spare coats due to current restriction. 

 

Water bottles 

It is really important you child brings their own water bottle 

to school. We do have cups that he children can use but it is 

better for them to use their own. 

We are always in the lookout for things to enhance the 

children’s learning. If you have any of the following items 

please send them in and we can quarantine them before using 

them. We are in need of: wall paper, envelopes, party 

invitations, birthday cards (used), shaving foam,  pasta and 

rice (these can be out of date as we will not be eating them) . 


